
Grade 3/4 Newsletter  

Term 2, 2022       
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Welcome back to Term 2, and welcome to all of our new students!  
Please read all the important dates for this term as we have a very 
busy term.   
If you have any questions or comments, please send a message to your 
teacher via Class Dojo and they will get back to you as soon as 
possible. 
Thank you. 
From the 3/4 team, 
Miss Neaves, Mrs Trumble, Miss Delany, Miss Ziebell and Mrs McNamee 

Important Dates  
 

Thursday 26th May – Open Night from 5:30-7.00pm 

Friday 27th May – Curriculum day (student free day) 

Wednesday 1st June - Division Cross Country for select students 

from Grades 3-6 

Tuesday 7th June – Staff Professional Practice Day (student free 

day) 

Friday 10th June – Grade 4s complete Attitude to School Survey 

Monday 13th June – Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday (student free 

day) 

Friday 17th June – Semester 1 Student Reports released via 

compass 

Tuesday 21st June – Parent Teacher Interviews 

Wednesday 22nd June – Parent Teacher Interviews 

Friday 24th June – Last day of Term 2 early dismissal at 2.30pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              Thank you 
 

 

Homework 
In Term 2, students are encouraged to complete the following:  
 

Maths – students will receive a weekly Maths homework sheet, focussing on 

quick recall of times tables facts.  All children will benefit strongly from being 

able to recall multiplication facts up to 12 x12 by the time they complete 

Grade 4. Please see the notice sent home for more information about maths 

homework this term. 
 

Reading – students are expected to read every night and record it in the 

reading log inside their Reader Cover.  Students are welcome to read books 

from the class Take Home Reader boxes, but they are also welcome to read 

and record other books – it’s a great idea to visit your local library that your 

child can choose some exciting new books to read! 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge  

The Premier’s Reading Challenge is on again 

right now, and we would like the students 

enrolled to read as many books as they can.  

Remember a student who reads 20 minutes 

per day will have read 3,600 minutes in a 

school year.  

Please send a dojo message to Ms Pilakis or 

Mrs Marikar if you have any questions about 

the reading challenge. 

Please remember to bring a box of tissues to share with 

your class this term.  


